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Upton upon Severn Folk Festival 

29th April – 2nd May 

 

Crook has had a fantastic bank holiday weekend at Upton upon Severn Folk Festival. I think 

all that were there would agree that it was so nice to be back at the festival after 2 years 

away due to Covid. 

We danced, played, sang and had general merriness all weekend. On Saturday night, our ‘at 

the seaside’ themed party was a great success with many wonderful and creative costumes 

including crabs, lobsters, mermaids, lots of different beach goes and even some waves. 

We had our usual mass Indian takeaway on the Sunday night (except fish and chips for 

Chris, of course!). On Monday morning we performed our pace egging mummers play, 

which gathered quite a crowd by the end. We then followed this with a couple of dances 

and even joined the Bunnies from Hell for a couple of theirs! 

Evie     

 

 

 

 


